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From: Eebra Hensley

To: Rep. Chuck Kopp; Kelly Martin
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Kopp-
Date: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 11:50:25 AM

Dear Representative Kopp,

On behalf of Alaska REALTORS®, thank you for your ongoing commitment to protecting
private property rights in Alaska. We fully support HB 136, which provides needed clarity for
Alaskans owning property with railroad easements, ensuring reasonable land use without
interfering with railroad operations.

Protecting property rights is a core value for us, demonstrated through our support of past
efforts like HJR 38 (2018) and HB 93 (2017). We believe HB 136 is a fair, balanced approach,
and we urge the Legislature to pass it.

Please let us know if we can assist in moving this bill forward. We're happy to provide
testimony or further support.

Thanks,
Febra Hensley

Realtor, Assoc. Broker Jack White
907-398-7173
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